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If you have recently traveled outside
of the US, or have had close contact
with someone who has, or If you have
a fever, cough or other symptoms of
acute respiratory distress, please call
our office to reschedule your visit.

We do expect this to be an ongoing
situation In our area for an extended
period of time and do not want our
patients to neglect their eye care
needs during this time.

Please call us with any questions or
concerns, and if you feel it is best for
you or your family member to
reschedule your appointment, feel
free to do so.



